
 
 
 

  MONDAY, DECEMBER 19 
      8:30 am   John Marinaccio, Hazel & Pat Luciano 
   12:00 pm For the people of the parish 
        
  TUESDAY, DECEMBER 20 
     8:30 am Mike Slavic, Marjorie Behrens, Donal Stiner 
   12:00 pm The Sordillo, Mele & Farago Families 
        
  WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 21  
    8:30 am     Mary Rochford, MaryAnn Amato, 
  Jeanette Storino, Patricia Botelho 
  12:00 pm For the people of the parish  
       
  THURSDAY, DECEMBER 22                            
    8:30 am  John Colantone, Donal Stiner 
  12:00 pm Teresa Kunberger 
         
  FRIDAY, DECEMBER 23 
    8:30 am Susanna Song, Marianna Shin,  
  William J. Guerriero 
 12:00 pm For the people of the parish 
        
  SATURDAY, DECEMBER 24 
     8:30 am    Joseph De Marzo 
    4:00 pm    For the 
    6:00 pm      people  
    8:00 pm (Spanish)        of 
   10:30 pm    the parish 
       
  SUNDAY, DECEMBER 25 -  
  THE NATIVITY OF OUR LORD 
   7:15 am And all 
   9:00 am               of our 
  10:30 am             deceased relatives 
  12:00 pm               and friends 
        
 

The Altar Bread & Wine 
For the Week of December 25 - 31, 2016 

are in memory of: 
Peter, Regina & Patty O'Brien 

 

 
PARISH OFFICE HOLIDAY HOURS 

The Parish Offices will close at Noon on Friday, December 
23 and be closed thru Monday, December 26 for the 
Christmas holiday and reopen on Tuesday, December 27 at 
8:30 a.m. 
For New Year's, the office will be closed on Monday, 
January 2 and reopen on Tuesday, January 3 at 8:30 a.m. 

PARISH SACRAMENTAL AND PRAYER 
 

Go therefore, and make disciples of all nations, 
baptizing them in the name of the Father, and 

of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit, teaching 
them to observe all that I have commanded 
you."       (Matthew 28:19-20) 

 
        

We welcome into the Roman Catholic 
Church those who were baptized: 

 
Brooke Lillian Gubitosi and Elena Grace Gubitosi 

who were baptized December 11, 2016 
 
 “Is anyone among you suffering? They should pray .… is 
anyone among you sick? They should summon the 
presbyters of the church, and they should pray over them 
and anoint them with oil in the name of the Lord.”                      
             (James 5:13,14) 
   

PRAY FOR THE SICK 
Fr. Ron Sordillo,  Benjamin Ohlweiler, Jacob Shaw, Mikey 
Nichols, Judy Artiglere, Michael Lo Bosco, Joe Gero, Andrea 
Picillo, Charlotte McVeigh, Alexa Amandolare, Tim 
Sweeney, Jim Carroll, Drew Malato, Bill Prentiss, Louise 
Blackwell 
 
“Lord for your faithful people life is changed not ended. 
When the body of our earthly dwelling lies in death we gain 
an everlasting dwelling place in heaven.”  
               (Roman Missal, Preface of Christian Death) 
 

PRAY FOR THE DEAD 
Sandy Franks, Santolo Fico, Patricia Maslanka 

        
  

FINANCIAL BLESSINGS 
The weekend collection for Saturday/Sunday, December 
10/11 amounted to $22,150.00. Your generosity to our 
Church is gratefully appreciated. 
 

CHILDREN'S COLLECTION 
Our children’s collection for Catholic Extension for the 
weekend of December 10/11 amounted to $38.00. Thank 
you girls and boys for helping. 
 

DRIVEWAY WILL BE CLOSED 
Due to construction needs, the driveway between the 
Rectory and the Church is closed to traffic - foot or 
vehicular - from Monday, December 12 to Tuesday, 
December 20. We are sorry for any inconvenience this 
causes and we appreciate your cooperation. 



DECEMBER 18, 2016 
FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT 

 
 

 

Christmas 2016  Schedule 
CHRISTMAS ɀTHE NATIVITY OF THE LORD 

 
 

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 24, 2016ɂCHRISTMAS EVE 
 

Auditorium  
  4:00 p.m.   Nativity of the Lord Vigil  

                                    St. Paul Inside The Walls , 205 Madison Avenue, Madison, New Jersey 
  4:00 p.m.   Nativity of the Lord Vigil  

Auditorium  
  6:00 p.m. Nativity of the Lord Vigil - Cherub Choir 

 7:30 p.m. Spanish Novena  
 8:00 p.m.  Nativity of the Lord - Spanish Mass  
10:00 p.m.  Prelude of Carols by Adult Choir 
10:30 p.m. Solemn Mass of Christmas 
 

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 25, 2016  - CHRISTMAS DAY 
 

 7:15 a.m. Nativity of the Lord - Mass during the Day 
 9:00 a.m. Nativity of the Lord - Mass during the Day 
10:30 a.m.  Nativity of the Lord - Adult Choir  
12:00 p.m.          Nativity of the Lord ɀ Contemporary Ensemble 
                                Bishop Emeritus of Paterson, Homilist 
 
 

NEW YEARȭSɂSOLEMNITY OF MARY, THE HOLY MOTHER OF GOD 
 

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 31, 2016:    5:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. (Spanish) 
SUNDAY, JANUARY 1, 2017:   7:15 a.m.    9:00 a.m.     10:30 a.m.    12:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT CHRISTMAS ! 

We are blessed at St. Vincent’s that so many of our parish families bring their families and guests to worship with us on 
Christmas Eve and Christmas Morning.  In order to assure that our Campus and our Worship Spaces are safe, secure and 
prayerful we are initiating some new plans for Christmas at St. Vincent’s. 
In order to accommodate our numbers, we will continue to use an additional location for our early Vigil Christmas Eve.  
Mass will be celebrated at 4:00 PM in TWO locations: 

¶ The Lower Church, St. Vincent Martyr 

¶ St. Paul Inside the Wall, 205 Madison Ave., Madison.   

The Mass at St. Paul’s will be staffed by our parishioners and musicians and the celebrant will be one of our 
priests!   

As in the past, we anticipate many people wanting to participate in the early (4:00 PM) Masses.  If you and your 
family can plan to attend one of our other Christmas Liturgies, this will help to lessen the demands on our space at 
4:00 PM.  Please keep in mind that at St Vincent and at St Paul’s there is limited parking.   
 

¶ Both  parking lots will have volunteers who will assist as you arrive for Mass on Christmas Eve and Christmas 

Day.  If the weather cooperates on Christmas Eve, we suggest that you might walk to Mass or park on the street 

or downtown if that works for your family since parking is limited.  The same at St Paul’s. 

¶ Once all the marked spaces are full, we will need to close the parking lot in order to keep all the fire lanes open.  

(This is required by the Madison Fire Chief.) 

 Father George will celebrate the 6:00 PM Christmas Eve Mass in the Lower Church. This Mass will feature the Choristers 
and Cherub Choir along with our Christmas Pageant.  There might even be a small gift for each child attending.  Santa 
might visit us early! 
Additional Christmas Eve Masses:  8:00 PM (Spanish) and 10:30 PM (Carols begin at 10:00 PM). 
Christmas Day Liturgies will be celebrated in our Lower Church using the regular Sunday schedule. 

¶ We can still use help for ushers, parking lot volunteers, security volunteers and liturgical ministers for all our 

Christmas Liturgies.  Please contact Jan at Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org or at ext 253 or sign up at Sign Up Genius.  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084eaead2aa6f94-christmas 

 
LOWER CHURCH SET UP TEAMS STILL NEEDED 

We still need your help with our weekly Set Up and Take Down during the next few 
months. We almost have 8 months behind us and only 3.5 left to go. If you have 
volunteered before, now is the chance.  The commitment is about 3 hours each weekend 
for 2 weekends – about 6 hrs. total and those 6 hours of help transform a gym into our 
Church! 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084eaead2aa6f94-auditorium 
Sign up at Sign Up Genius or contact Jan at Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org or ext. 253.  

 Can you lend a hand?    

 
ONLINE GIVING OPTIONS FOR WEEKLY AND ONE TIME GIFTS 

 
Enrolling in Faith Direct today is a great way to ensure your gifts to St. Vincent Martyr are received even while you are 
traveling for the holidays. Already using Faith Direct? Don't forget to add your Christmas or End-of-Year contributions to 
your account this season. 
Visit www.faithdirect.net  and use our church code: NJ740. Thank you for your continued support of our parish family! 
 

 
 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084eaead2aa6f94-auditorium
mailto:Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org
http://www.faithdirect.net/


Christmas Eve Pageant  
December 24th - 6:00 pm Mass 

Lower Church 
 

St. Vincent Martyr School and Christian Formation students who are in the 3rd through 8th grades are invited to 
participate in this Christmas Eve's Pageant at the 6:00 pm Mass.  Please contact Fr. George (frgeorge@svmnj.org) or 
Diane Wallace (diane.wallace@svmnj.org) if you are interested. 
 
************************************************************************************************** 

PRAYER 

 
THE STEWARDSHIP CORNER 

 
Stewardship has been a part 
of my adult life. I simply 
looked at it as a giving of my 
time. This faith journey 
allowed me to look at 

Stewardship in a different light and to strengthen my 
faith. 
God has given me many gifts and Stewardship is one way 
I can return to God what he has given to me. I can show 
my gratitude to God by giving back to him by 
participating in the needs of others. Many times, 
together with the people I have reached, we have 
learned how to trust in God and put HIS love into action. 
In the words of Pope Francis: "This home is a place that 
teaches charity; it is a 'school' of charity, which instructs 
me to go and encounter every person, not for profit, but 
for love." 
   Marie Toto 

 

WEEKLY READINGS 
FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT 

First Reading: Isaiah 7:10-14 
Ahaz receives from Isaiah a prophecy that he will be 
successful in war and is urged to ask for a sign that the 
prophecy is true. The sign is “The virgin shall be with 
child and bear a son, and shall name him Emmanuel.”  
 
 Second Reading: Romans 1:1-7  
Paul greets the Romans by pointing out that Jesus is the 
Christ who was promised to them in Scripture. He, Paul, 
is the apostle favored with the task of spreading the 
name of Christ to all.  
 
 Gospel: Matthew 1:18-24 
In a brief, straightforward, simple narrative, Matthew 
recounts the events leading to Jesus’ birth. He details 
the appearance of the angel in a dream to Joseph and 
stresses that “All this happened to fulfill what the Lord 
had said through the prophets.”  
 

DAILY READINGS 
FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT 

Sunday 
Is 7:10-14; Rom 1:1-7; Mt 1:18-24 
Monday 
Jgs 13:2-7, 24-25a; Lk 1:5-25 
Tuesday 
Is 7:10-14; Lk 1:26-38 
 Wednesday 
Sg 2:8-14 or Zep 3:14-18a; Lk 1:39-45 
Thursday 
1 Sm 1:24-28; Lk 1:46-56 
Friday 
Mal 3:1-4, 23-24; Lk 1:57-66 
Saturday 
Morning: 2 Sm 7:1-5, 8b-12, 14a, 16; Lk 1:67-79  
 

 
 
Unlike any other therapeutic means available today, 
silent retreats create a sacred, meditative atmosphere 
that is perfect for knowing God better, listening to him 
and coming to grips with ourselves. 
 
And, for some mysterious reason helps us to open up 
to others, especially close loved ones.  Join with other 
men of the Parish at our own silent retreat at the 
Loyola Jesuit Center in Morristown, January 13th to 
the 15th, starting with supper on Friday evening at 
7:00 P.M. and concluding at 12:30 on Sunday.  Visit 
the Loyola website at www.loyola.org OR call any of 
us listed below for more information and reservations. 
 
Call one of us listed below for more information and 
reservations - 
 
Jim Penders 973-377-8803, Mike Newman 973-822-
2078,  Steve Penders 973-443-0570, Jim Perrello 646-
419-4463  or Bill Rojack 973-377-1962. You can also 
visit www.loyola.org.  

mailto:frgeorge@svmnj.ort
mailto:diane.wallace@svmnj.org


EDUCATION 

 
YOUTH  NEWS 

 
1.) Alpha follow-up is today, December 18 from 7:15 - 
8:45 p.m. in the Youth Center. 
 
2.) Wantioch team meeting on Tuesday, December 20 
at 7:00 p.m. for all team members in the Youth Center 
at St. Patrick's, Chatham. 
 
3.) Sprantioch team meets Wednesday, December 21 
at 7:00 p.m. in the Youth Center.  
 
4.) Wantioch team day is Sunday, December 18 at 
11:00 a.m. at St. Patrick's, Chatham. 

 
CHRISTIAN FORMATION 

 
Children's Programs: 
 
Children's Liturgy of the Word - 9:00 am Mass for 
children in K-2 weekly, will be called out at Mass. 
 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd - 3-5 year olds for 
Level 1 in the rectory basement for the duration of 
9:00 am Mass. Level 2 and 3 families please follow 
your assigned schedules.  
 
Moms with Little Ones - Join us when we resume 
after the holidays if you have babies or young toddlers 
for this play group on Tuesdays from 10:00 - 11:30 am 
in the St. Peter's Room (lower level of the ministry 
center). Please contact for more information and to 
RSVP for weekly gatherings to Jennifer Nolan at 
mussi@fordham.edu.  
 
God's Rainbow - Special needs program will meet at 
9am on Sunday, January 8 at 9:00 am. If you have a 
child between K-8th grades please RSVP to Maureen 
Dorney at maureenpdorney@gmail.com. 

 
Faith Formation Program Schedule:  
 

All programs meet in the Community Room. Please 
enter through the Green Village Road doors near the 

rose stained glass window 
 

Traditional Monday Program -  December 19 from 
3:30 -5:00 pm. We will be on Christmas break on 
December 26 and January 2 resuming January 9.  

Family Sunday -  Hope meets on December 18 from 
10:00 - 11:45 am. Faith will meet on January 8 from 
10:00- 11:45 am.  
 
Junior High Ministry - 7th grade meets on December 
18  from 1:00 - 2:30 pm. 6th grade meets on January 8 
from 1:00 - 2:30 pm. 
 
Decision Point- Grade 8 will meet on January 8 from 
5:00 - 6:30 pm for the ACRE testing. 
 
A special thank you - 
 
Thank you to the 6th grade families in the Junior High 
Ministry Program as well as the families in the 
Traditional Monday Program for their contributions to 
the Pajama Program. Doris Newman was so pleased 
with all of your generosity. The collection totaled 87 
books, 66 girl pajamas and 73 boy pajamas. Thank you 
so very much. Denise Stefanelli- Director of CF 
 
First Reconciliation Workshop -  
 
Saturday, January 21, 2017  8:30 - 10:30 am from (A-L) 
or 10:30 am - 12:30 pm from (M-Z) Alphabetical order 
by last name in the Gym/Auditorium.  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

MINISTRY 

 
 

CHERUB CHOIR REHEARSALS 
 

The remaining rehearsal date and time is as follows: 
 
December 23 - 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. in the lower church 
(school gym). 
 

 
 

http://www.bonventure.net/modernworship/cyclea/a19.jpg


HOPE HOUSE 
 

This weekend, December 17/18, is our monthly 
collection of food for Hope House, Dover. Especially in 
the winter time when many people are out of work 
help is needed. Please be as generous as you can with 
non-perishable foods. Hope House has acknowledged 
our last donation of 725 lbs. of food. Keep up the good 
work! 
 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
 

Did you know that our parish has a Ministry to those 
who are homebound and wish to receive 
Communion? If you know of a person who is 
homebound and wishes to receive Communion 
weekly on Fridays,  please call the Parish Office.  
 
 

PARISH WEBSITE 
 

While many will be traveling this Holiday season and 
going south for the winter, you can keep up-to-date 
with the Parish events by checking our website at 
www.SVMNJ.org to keep in touch. You may read the 
weekly bulletin, check the calendar of events and 
much more. 
 
 

 
 

 

A Family Perspective 
 

The child born to Jesus and Mary was named 
Emmanuel, which means "God is with us." Every child 
is EMMANUEL, reminding us "God is with us." Children 
are signs of God's continuing presence in our lives.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

In the Community 
 

Visiting Nurse Association, is seeking volunteers for 
their many programs - grocery shopping for seniors, 
high school students who can visit them on a regular 
basis and participate in activities such as playing board 
games, arts and crafts projects, reading. There is also 
a need for Hospice volunteers who must be at least 18 
years old, have a valid driver's license & insurance and 
pass a background check.  
To join the VNA team or for more information, please 
contact Rachel Enderle, Volunteer Coordinator at 973-
451-4128 or renderle@vnannj.org.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
Praying with Art, a feminine journey, encountering 
God through the practice of visio divina (divine 
seeing), which uses the beauty of art to help women 
ponder the mysteries of the rosary through the 
feminine heart of Mary. The next scheduled meeting 
will be January 9. 
 
 
Being Single, Being Faithful (35+) moderated by 
MaryTheresa Conca. Whether single by choice or by 
circumstance, we must live every "single" day to the 
fullest. We can find fulfillment in Christ and His Church 
by embracing the opportunities in the Church for 
spiritual growth, meaningful service and a sense of 
community. Non-Catholics are welcome to join. The 
next scheduled group will be January 7. 
 
Check the website www.insidethewalls.org for more 
details. 
 
 
 

http://www.bonventure.net/modernworship/cyclea/a23.jpg
http://www.bonventure.net/modernworship/cyclea/a21.jpg


 
* * *      * * * * *    *    *    * 

 

 

 

 

A Blessed Christmas To All 
 

And A  Healthy and Peaceful New Year! 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

* * * * * * * * *    *    * 
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La colecta del Pasado 10 de 

Diciembre fue de 207 dólares. 

Dios multiplique su generosidad. 
 

 
IV Domingo de Adviento 

Is. 7, 10-14 
Rom. 1, 1-7 
Mt 1, 18-24 

 

Para estar informado! 
  

Tiempo de Adviento: 
Tiempo de preparación 

para la gran de Venida del 
Salvador del Mundo: Jesús 
 
Hemos iniciado el tiempo 
de Adviento, palabra que 
deriva del Latín: Adventus 
que significa “venida”. En 
este tiempo nos 
preparamos para esa gran 
venida, la venida del 
Salvador del mundo,, del 
salvador de nuestras vidas.  
En este tiempo esta 
compuesto por cuatro 
semanas, o cuatro 
domingos, la tercera sema o 
el cuarto domingo es 
llamado Domindo de 
Gaudete, palabra que 
significa regocíjense;  en 
ese domingo hacemos un 
pare y nos regocijamos 
porque la venida del 
Salvador, Jesús, está cerca. 
El color litúrgico para este 
domingo es el color Rosado 
o Rosa. Durante los cuatro 
domingos estaremos 
leyendo en la primera 

lectura del profeta Isaías. 
Isaías es el profeta que nos 
ensena la importancia de 
volver nuestro corazón al 
Señor que llega. Es el 
profeta que nos enseña que 
un salvador vendrá al 
mundo para redimirlo. 
Isaías es el profeta que nos 
muestra al Mesías 
llamándolo Emmanuel, 
nombre que significa, Dios 
con nosotros.  
En el tiempo de Adviento, 
tendremos una corona a la 
que llamamos la “Corona de 
Adviento” la cual contiene 
cuatro cirios, tres de color 
morado y una de color 
Rosado, para el tercer 
domingo de Gaudete. Los 
cirios se irán encendiendo 
cada domingo. Donde Cada 
uno de nosotros podremos 
rezar y presentar nuestras 
intenciones al Señor porque 
Él es nuestra luz que guía 
nuestra vida cuando se 
encuentra en la oscuridad.  
La invitación es vivir este 
tiempo de Adviento como si 
fuera el último de nuestras 
vidas y así podemos 
experimentar el amor de 
Dios que purifica y 
transforma nuestras vidas.  

 
P. Darwin Lastra. 



Los Sacramentos 

 

 Reconciliación (Confesiones) : Todos los 
Sábados a las 4:00pm o haciendo una cita con 
uno de los sacerdotes, ya sea llamando a la 
oficina o hablando con ellos directamente o 
antes de la Misa en Español. 

 
 Unción de los Enfermos:  

   Para las personas que están gravemente 
enfermas, hospitalizadas o preparándose para 
una cirugía, al igual que las personas de edad 
avanzada un asilo para la tercera edad. Para 
administrar este Sacramento; Favor de llamar 
a la oficina de la parroquia para que uno de 
los sacerdotes administre la Unción de los 
enfermos. 

 
 Cursillo Pre -Bautismal en español:  

Llamando a la oficina y planear una cita con el 
sacerdote.  

 

Para tener en ŎǳŜƴǘŀΧ 
 

Clases de Inglés como segunda lengua 
 
Se ofrecerá clases de inglés como segunda lengua 
para todos aquellos que quieran aprender y 
fortalecer este idioma. Las clases se dictaron los 
sábados de 4 pm a 4:55 pm. Las clases 
comenzarían oficialmente el 7 de enero. Por favor, 
si usted está interesado, véame al comienzo o al 
final de la misa de español o llamar al 973-377-
4000 ext. 102.  
 

Padre Darwin L. 
 

Misas en Español en el mes de diciembre: 
 
Comenzaremos las novenas de Navidad: 
Diciembre 16 al 24 a las 6:15 pm  
Los días diciembre 19, 21 y 23 tendremos misa 
junto con la Novena de Navidad. El Día 23 de 
diciembre tendremos la Cena Navideña, habrá 

una lita para las familias que quieren traer algo 
para la cena.  
 
Diciembre 24 misa de Navidad será a las 8 pm.  
 
Los esperamos a todos para que se unan a 
nuestras celebraciones Eucarísticas como 
comunidad hispana de la parroquia San 
Vicente Mártir en Madison.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Ven, Ven, Señor, 
 no tardes tanto 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


